## FWGA September 28, 2021 Fall Meeting

President Judy Halasek called the meeting to order after the 18 hole scramble and lunch.

Lexi Calabrese motioned and Diane Abbott seconded that minutes from the spring meeting, shown on the website, be accepted. Passed

Judy then explained about the new line item on the final treasurer's report submitted by Diane Abbott called "Girls Fore Girls". Marsha Bordas is overseeing the FWGA fund raiser held this year for the first time, which will help young ladies in need of financial assistance to participate in tournaments. Marsha explained the procedure for applying.

Judy then thanked Diane for her several years serving as Treasurer. The Treasurer's report was approved as read.

Judy then acknowledged several other members for their behind the scenes help and support.

The President Cup awards were presented by Judy and then she turned the meeting over to incoming president Lexi Calabrese.

Lexi then presented the Ruby Campbell, Nancy Hawthorne and most improved golfer awards. Scramble winners from the Spring and Fall were announced. Club Championship winner, Judy Halasek was presented the trophy.

The slate of officers for the 2022 season was presented by the nominating committee. Mary Fangman motioned we accepted the slate, Pat Hager seconded. Passed

Lexi then presented Judy with her president's gift and thanked her on behalf of the entire league.

Sharon Fegley thanked all board members for their leadership this year.

Mary Fangman asked that the board think about new ideas for increasing membership next year. Lexi suggested people email her with ideas that the board can consider.

Kathy McArdle made a motion to adjourn and Carole Bar nsley seconded. Passed Submitted by Donna Eastburn, Acting Secretary